[image: H:\Hette\afbeeldingen, logo's, plattegronden\huisstijl en logo's\basislogo.tif]The Lammenschansdriehoek, the area between Lammenschansweg, Kanaalweg, and the Leiden–Utrecht railway line, is undergoing rapid development. Four different construction projects are currently underway in the Lammenschansstrip subarea: Kappa, Omega, Zirro, and Schouls. Together, they will deliver more than 1,000 homes by 2027. The municipality is redesigning the public space around the new homes. We would like to show you the design for this. Therefore we are inviting you to a drop-in evening.

What happened before?
On April 19, 2022, we presented the preliminary design during the information evening at Da Vinci College. The design team used the information gathered to further develop the preliminary design. During this phase, the main focus was on liaising with the developers to ensure proper coordination with the new buildings. This phase also involved piecing together all the new sidewalks, streets, ditches, green spaces, containers, and lampposts to create a pleasant place to live and spend time. 

What can you expect?
The project team will be present to provide explanations and answer questions about the new public space. We will show examples of a future work of art, new bridges and decking, meeting places, playground equipment, and the new green plan with extra trees. We will also inform you about the planning and indicate which decisions will be made in the coming period.

Drop-in evening September 9, 2025
Where: 		LLokaal, on the ground floor at Bètaplein 18
When: 		Tuesday, September 9, 2025
What time: 	You can drop in anytime between 7:00 p.m. and 8:30 p.m.

If you are coming by car, you can park in the underground parking garage at Bètaplein. 

DoeMee! 
Are you unable to attend the information evening, or would you prefer to stay informed via the website? On Wednesday, September 10, 2025, we will also publish the final design on doemee.leiden.nl. The design will be briefly explained there. You can also submit your comments or suggestions to the project team on this website.

Where can you find more information? 
We will keep residents and other stakeholders well informed about further developments in the Lammenschansdriehoek. More information can also be found at leiden.nl/lammenschansdriehoek. 
If you have any questions about this letter, please send an email to: lammenschansdriehoek@leiden.nl.
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